From: |

Sent: 15 January 2020 11:17

To: I
Cc: Mike Robinson <Mike.Robinson@merton.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: WWSG Appointment Letter

Thanks for your email.

T

When the original appointment letters were sent out to everyone, the appointments were for
an initial 6 month period as that was what was decided as part of the original selection
process. The Group members then decided that this wasn’t a sufficient appointment length to
be able to get work done and so the initial term was extended to 12 months from

October. Clearly, the Group will need to discuss any re-appointment process nearer the time
as an agenda item.

Hope that clarifies things for now. See you at the meeting later.

On 13 Jan 2020, at 18:27, | > rote:

Thanks for the email.

Is this a yearly rolling contract or one term contract.
| am not quite sure of this arrangement

Please clarify.

Thanks



Sent from Samsung Mobile on 02

From:

Date: 13/01/2020 16:16 (GMT+00:00)
To:

Subject: WWSG Appointment Letter

Hi I

Finally getting around to actioning this and confirming your appointment until October
2020. Apologies it has taken so long to get a letter out to you.

Best wishes.




